
Packages and Pricing
Only pay for those employees who enroll. No retainer fees. No long-term commitment.

Professional Packages
Recommended for Senior Director level and below

Dedicated Client Manager

Resume & LinkedIn review
(written feedback + consult)

4 tailored career advising
sessions

Full access to 
on-demand content

Profile included in Slate
talent network 

1 skill development
subscription

Real-time enrollment alerts, 
plus online dashboard:

Utilization
Engagement
Satisfaction

Personal Budget Tool

Health Insurance Webinar

per enrollee
$1995

-

3 months

Core

Dedicated Client Manager

Resume & LinkedIn overhaul
(initial consult + complete

overhaul + follow-up consult + 
final edit)

1 session with Compensation
Consultant 

6 tailored career advising
sessions

Full access to 
on-demand content

Profile included in Slate talent 
network, plus recruiter outreach 

for 25+ person events

2 skill development
subscriptions

Real-time enrollment alerts, 
plus online dashboard:

Utilization
Engagement
Satisfaction
Job Search Success

1:1 consult with
Financial Adviser

1:1 consult with Health
Insurance Adviser

per enrollee
$2995

3 months

Professional 

Dedicated Client Manager

Resume & LinkedIn review
(written feedback + consult)

Full access to 
on-demand content

Profile included in Slate
talent network 

1 skill development
subscription

Real-time enrollment alerts, 
plus online dashboard:

Utilization
Engagement
Satisfaction

Personal Budget Tool

Health Insurance Webinar

per enrollee
$695

Weekly 10-minute 1:1 career 
advising sessions for specific job 

search questions

-

3 months

Virtual

Dedicated Client Manager

Resume & LinkedIn overhaul
(initial consult + complete

overhaul + follow-up consult + 
final edit)

1 session with Compensation
Consultant 

10 tailored career advising
sessions

Full access to 
on-demand content

Profile included in Slate talent 
network, plus recruiter outreach 

for 25+ person events

3 skill development
subscriptions

Real-time enrollment alerts, 
plus online dashboard:

Utilization
Engagement
Satisfaction
Job Search Success

1:1 consult with
Financial Adviser

1:1 consult with Health
Insurance Adviser

per enrollee
$3995

6 months

Professional 
Premium



Learn more
We o�er packages ranging from three months to one year and can further customize to meet 

your team’s needs. Call us at (650) 427-9774 or contact us at info@slateadvisers.com.

Executive Packages
Recommended for Vice President level and above

Headshot with professional
photographer

Executive Client Manager

Executive Resume, LinkedIn, and 
Cover Letter (initial consult + 
complete overhaul + follow-up 

consult + final edit)

20 executive advising
sessions

2 sessions with Compensation
Consultant 

Coaching on landscape of exec 
recruiters and how to work

with them

1:1 consult with Financial
Adviser

1:1 consult with Health
Insurance Adviser

Real-time enrollment alerts, 
plus online dashboard:

Utilization
Engagement
Satisfaction
Job Search Success

per enrollee
$8995

1 year

Executive Platinum

Executive Client Manager

Executive Resume, LinkedIn, and 
Cover Letter (initial consult + 
complete overhaul + follow-up 

consult + final edit)

Headshot with professional
photographer

10 executive advising
sessions

2 sessions with Compensation
Consultant 

Coaching on landscape of exec 
recruiters and how to work

with them

1:1 consult with Financial
Adviser

1:1 consult with Health
Insurance Adviser

Real-time enrollment alerts, 
plus online dashboard:

Utilization
Engagement
Satisfaction
Job Search Success

per enrollee
$5995

6 months

Executive Premium 

Executive Client Manager

Executive Resume, LinkedIn, and 
Cover Letter (initial consult + 
complete overhaul + follow-up 

consult + final edit)

5 executive advising
sessions

1 session with Compensation
Consultant 

Coaching on landscape of exec 
recruiters and how to work

with them

1:1 consult with Financial
Adviser

1:1 consult with Health
Insurance Adviser

Real-time enrollment alerts, 
plus online dashboard:

Utilization
Engagement
Satisfaction
Job Search Success

per enrollee
$3995

-

6 months

Executive 


